
 
 

October 23, 2023 
Via E-Mail 
 
Shannon O’Rourke 
Deputy Director | Electrical Infrastructure Directorate 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov 
 
Subject:  Response by Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. to the Green Power Institute   
   Comments on Bear Valley’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
 
Docket: 2023-2025-WMPs 
 
Dear Deputy O’Rourke: 
 
Pursuant to the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (“Energy Safety”) 2023-2025 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines of December 6, 2022, and 
OEIS Letter of September 21, 2023 forwarding Energy Safety’s Draft Decision regarding 
Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc.’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan, Bear Valley 
Electric Service, Inc. (“BVES” or “Bear Valley”) submits this response to the comments 
made by the Green Power Institute (“GPI”) regarding Bear Valley’s 2023-2025 Wildfire 
Mitigation Plan (“WMP” or “Plan”). 
 
Bear Valley generally does not oppose any of the comments GPI provided to Energy 
Safety regarding the Draft Decision. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Paul Marconi 
Paul Marconi 
President, Treasurer, & Secretary 
Paul.Marconi@bvesinc.com 
 
Cc: Gregory Morris, The Green Power Institute. 
 gmorris@emf.net 
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